
 Connecticut Department of Social Services  
Medical Assistance Program Provider Bulletin 2024-27 

www.ctdssmap.com  April 2024 

  
TO: All Providers and Trading Partners 

RE: Update to the Automated Eligibility Verification System (AEVS) Response 

 

Questions?  Need assistance?  Call the Provider Assistance Center Mon–Fri 8:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Toll free 1-800-842-8440 or write to Gainwell Technologies, PO Box 2991, Hartford, CT 06104 

Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com 

 
 

In an effort to support a timely Medicaid 

renewal process, the Automated Eligibility 

Verification System (AVES) and the batch ASC 

5010 X12 271 eligibility response format will 

respond with a HUSKY member’s eligibility 

renewal date. 

Providers will now be able to proactively alert 

the HUSKY member of their upcoming renewal 

date to mitigate a disruption in services. 

Eligibility Verification 

Effective April 30, 2024, the Provider’s Secure 

Web portal, Eligibility Verification screen will 

return the following response in the Benefit’s 

Plan panel under Message 1:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5010 ASC X12 271 Beneficiary Eligibility 

Response  

The 5010 X12 271 Beneficiary Eligibility 

response will be updated on April 30, 2024 with 

the new Re-enrollment date.   

Providers should contact their trading partner or 

clearing house and inform them of the updates 

to the X12 271 Beneficiary Eligibility response 

to the 2110C MSG segment.  

  

 

 

 

Please note the response of a member 

renewal date does not guarantee payment for 

services nor does it equate to member 

eligibility dates. Providers are reminded that 

they must still verify member eligibility on 

the date of service. 
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